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Thursday 1st February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday 25th March, Year 5 will be visiting Wimbledon Bookfest at Wimbledon Theatre to meet authors 
Katie & Kevin Tsang as they take children on a sizzling, soaring, action-packed adventure to Camp Claw and 
invite them to join Dragon Force. Learn about Dracordia and the heart-bonded humans and dragons who 
must protect the world.  

The cost of this trip is £12.50 – please make payment via Parent Pay.  

We will travel to Wimbledon after the Easter Bonnet parade by public transport and will be back at school in 
time for lunch. Please ensure your child has a warm coat and is wearing full school uniform for this trip (no 
trainers).  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr M Tyler 
Year 5 Class Teacher 


